



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed. Deputy Head Academic

Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

28th February 2023

Dear Parent.

As you will be aware, we are a High Performance Learning ("HPL") School and as such are constantly reviewing how our pupils are embracing the HPL philosophy and using it to enhance their approach to learning. If you are new to this and would like to read more about HPL we have a page of information on our website Ellesmere College: High Performance Learning.

It would assist the journey if you could find some time to participate in the online survey so we can gather feedback from parents. We are also inviting pupils to take a survey which has been sent to their Ellesmere emails. The surveys are open for responses until 10<sup>th</sup> March.

Please click here for the parent survey and thank you for your participation.

Kind regards,

S.Y. Pott-Roberto

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com